
Email Response 004 Tap o North CC Sent: 01 June 2017 16:03 To: Ruskell M (Mark), MSP <Mark.Ruskell.msp@parliament.scot> Subject: 20 MPH CONSULTATION DOCUMENT Dear Sir,  I draw your attention to the following points.  a) The Cities of Manchester and Brighton have both discontinued their experimental 20 mph limits throughout their areas as it was found that the reduction in speeds was less than 1 mph and that no difference in accident statistics was identified.  b) Slower speeds and the lower gears used result in greater fuel consumption andan increase of unwelcome emissions from vehicles. Indeed, there is evidence that driving at slower speeds can damage Particulate filters in vehicles at a replacement cost in excess of £1000 each.  Taxis are checked every six months and it has been evident that those travelling slowly all of the time fail emissions tests and a regular basis.  c) The Police are already hard pressed and cannot undertake the additional monitoring required and there would be in increase in administration and court times which would be unacceptable.  d) In rural areas of Scotland do not have motorways and we pass through many small communities on very short distances with the increase in travelling times and indriver frustration which follows with lower speed limits would be considerable.  e) Many elderly in our areas need cars because of the lack of public transport and many such drivers never leave the larger towns.  The resultant increase  .For all of the reasons given we DO NOT SUPPORT this Bill.  Yours faithfully,Max Wallace Community Councillor,   . Tap O Noth Comunity Council 
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